From: Clive Hawkins

Sent: Tuesday, 7 June 2022 3:31 PM

To: Merger Authorisations

Subject: Network Sharing Agreement - ACCC - TPG & Telstra

Dear Sir / Madam,

| am the head of IT for . are long term customers of both Telstra &

TPG. As a hospitality company we have hotels in many remote beach & mountain locations. In many of these
locations mobile coverage is very poor. Sometimes Telstra has best coverage, sometimes TPG / Vodafone,
sometimes Optus. In respect to our business TPG having access to Telstra mobile towers would be a huge benefit to
our hotel guests in these remote locations.

Australia being such a large country mobile roll out is hugely expensive with very limited pay back in remote sparsely
populated areas. The concept of technology sharing is beneficial to telcos and to their customers. So | would highly

support this action.

Please feel free to contact me for any further questions.

Clive Hawkins





